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From: BOSEK, JOHN E
To: Knauss, Elizabeth
Cc: Kennedy, Shannon; Desha, David A.
Subject: RE: Located - Approval of secondary containment for bulk liquids
Date: Friday, May 25, 2018 11:11:50 AM
Attachments: image001.png


Beth –
 
Thank you and have a wonderful holiday weekend!
 
Safety Starts with Me: Live It 3-6-5
_________________________________
John Bosek 
Facility General Manager
Clean Harbors Florida LLC
7001 Kilo Avenue
Bartow, FL 33830
(o) 863.519.6331
(c) 863.559.1610
(f) 863.519.6361
bosek.john@cleanharbors.com 
www.cleanharbors.com


 


From: Knauss, Elizabeth [mailto:Elizabeth.Knauss@dep.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Friday, May 25, 2018 11:10 AM
To: BOSEK, JOHN E
Cc: Kennedy, Shannon
Subject: Located - Approval of secondary containment for bulk liquids
 
John –
 
Please disregard my email from yesterday.  I located the section in the contingency plan in the 2011
 permit application discussing the containment volume for the paved area under your loading rack.  I
 have deleted the potential violation we discussed for used oil transfer facilities.
 
Sorry for the confusion,
 
Elizabeth Knauss
Environmental Consultant
Southwest District
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
813/470-5902
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